
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office: 250-398-6806 

Open: Monday-Friday 

9AM-3PM 

 
 

Parish Bulletin 

September 12, 2021 

24th  Sunday Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 
 

 

OUR CURRENT MASS SCHEDULE 

Daily Mass: 

8:00AM 

& 6:30PM 

(Adoration Wednesdays 

5:30-6:30PM) 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday 5PM  

Sunday 9:30AM 

Sunday 7:00PM 

Confessions: available before each Mass or by appointment 
All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 

The faithful in the Diocese of Kamloops remain dispensed from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The Choice For Life Society will hold its next meeting on Thursday, September 16th at 
7:00PM in the Church basement.  We are making plans for Celebrate Life Week and for  

Life Chain on October 3rd.  We welcome anyone interested in Pro-Life projects.  For info:  Jane 250-392-2609. 

 

September 12 - National Grandparents' Day was officially recognized in Canada in 1995, after 

it had been submitted in the house of commons by Mr. Sarkis Assadourian. The government 

designated the second Sunday in September to be Grandparents' Day. This day recognizes the 

importance of grandparents to the structure of every family and in the nurturing, upbringing 

and education of children. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Faith In Action – Campaign 31 – Walking With Jesus 

This weekend we will hear the Pastoral Letter from Bishop Joseph 

introducing FIA Campaign 31. A copy of the letter is attached to  

this bulletin.  Next weekend, our local Parish project and FIA goal 

will be announced.  

 
 

We pray for your peace as we remember the terrorism attacks of 9/11 in the USA. May the 

suffering from these attacks awaken in us an awareness of the pain and fear that so many around 

the world live with each day. May we know how to pray for those who struggle against 

oppression and injustice. As we hear of terrorist activity around the world, quiet our fears. Heal 

the wounded of these attacks, and help their families and friends rest in your security. 

 Sacred Heart Parish is looking to hire a maintenance person. This would be a part time 
position with  flexible hours.    If you are interested and/or would like more information,  
please call the office to talk to Father Paul 250-398-6808. 

Hello CWL Ladies.  Welcome Back!  We invite all of you to our first General Meeting of the 

Fall on Wednesday, September 15th, 2021 at 7 P.M., in the church basement.  We need 

your voice for some important decisions so please join us for the latest council updates and  

          planning. You can attend in person with masks required, or join us via ZOOM in the comfort 

of your home!     We have so much news to share (with you) from our local, diocesan and provincial 

councils . We look forward to seeing you 

 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/

